

ĐỀ ÔN TẬP HÈ LÊN GS 7 – ĐỀ SỐ 1

I. Find the word which has a different sound.

- | | | | |
|---------------------|--------------------|------------------|------------------------|
| 1. A. <u>th</u> en | B. <u>th</u> em | C. <u>th</u> ing | D. <u>th</u> eir |
| 2. A. <u>a</u> sk | B. <u>pl</u> astic | C. <u>b</u> ack | D. <u>gr</u> andparent |
| 3. A. <u>s</u> tart | B. <u>mar</u> bles | C. <u>s</u> tars | D. <u>s</u> olar |
| 4. A. <u>h</u> ear | B. <u>cl</u> ear | C. <u>b</u> ear | D. <u>f</u> ear |
| 5. A. <u>c</u> ave | B. <u>f</u> amous | C. <u>l</u> ate | D. <u>ch</u> annel |

II. Choose the best answer to the following questions.

6. The people here are
 A. friendly B. delicious C. polluted D. long
7. He likes playing table tennis,he can't play it.
 A. and B. but C. so D. or
8.walk in the rain. It's not good for your health.
 A. Won't B. Can't C. Don't D. Mustn't
9. I think "Tom and Jerry is the best
 A. film B. sport C. newsreel D. cartoon
10. In the future, we won't go on holiday to the beach but wego on holiday to the moon.
 A. must B. can't C. might D. won't
11.the air is cleaner; people will have less breathing problems.
 A. Unless B. When C. If D. Because
12. They couldn't go on a picnicthe weather was bad.
 A. because B. when C. but D. or
13. My house isto the supermarket.
 A. to the left B. behind C. near D. next
14.do you go to the gym? - By bus.
 A. What B. How C. Why D. When
15. Kien is not very..... . He never plays games.
 A. sport B. sporting C. sporty D. sport man

III. Supply the correct form of the word in brackets.

16. My father is a..... (farm)
17. Hoa is very..... (beauty)
18. My brother often goes to school on..... (feet)

IV. Supply the correct form or tense of the verb in brackets.

19. If it (be) nice tomorrow, we (go) on a picnic.
- 20..... you ever (see) a real robot ?
21. Nam often (watch) in the evening.

V. Use the words in the box to fill the text below.

comedies	national	viewers	interesting	7 o'clock news	on
----------	----------	---------	-------------	----------------	----

VTV1 is a (22)..... television channel in Viet Nam. It attracts millions of (23)..... because it offers many different (24)..... programmes. The (25)..... tells people what is happening in Viet Nam and the rest of the world. (26)..... bring a lot of laughter and help people relax after a hard working day.

VI. Read the text and answer the questions below.

A robot cannot think or do things alone. People use a computer to control it. Today, robots are not very popular because they are too expensive, but they are very useful. They can help us save a lot of time and work. A robot can do the same work for 24 hours and it does not complain or get tired. In the future, scientists will design many types of intelligent robots. Their robots will be able to do many more complicated things. However, some people do not like robots. They fear that one day robots will be too powerful.

27. Why do people use a computer to control a robot ?

→

28. What can a robot help us ?

→

29. Are robots cheap or expensive ?

→

30. Do all people like robots ?

→

VII. Complete the second sentence so that it has the same meaning as the first :

Question 31. The Nile is the longest river in the world.

- No river

Question 32. We will probably visit Japan in the future.

- We might

Question 33. My brother can run very fast.

- My brother is

Question 34. Nga likes badminton best.

- Nga's favourite

-----THE END-----